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Dear parents/carers 

 

COVID 19 – AMENDMENT TO GOVERNMENT GUIDANCE 

 

Following the changes that have come into force today (1 April 2022), the new guidance we have received 

with regard to Covid-19 is as follows: 

 

 Adults with a positive COVID-19 test result should try to stay at home and avoid contact with other 
people for 5 days, which is when they are most infectious. For children and young people aged 18 
and under, the advice will be 3 days. 

 

 Children and young people who are unwell and have a high temperature should stay at home and avoid 
contact with other people. They can go back to school, college or childcare when they no longer have a 
high temperature, and they are well enough to attend. 

 

 Children should not attend school if a temperature is being controlled by Calpol etc. 
 
As we have previously stated, we are not health care professionals and are, therefore, not able to advise 
on matters of a medical nature.  You know your children best of all and are better placed to decide whether 
they are well enough to attend school.    
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Judy Ramsell 

Headteacher 
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